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BY E-MAIL 
 
October 14, 2016 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 
Public Interest Advocacy Centre 
31 Hillsdale Avenue East 
Toronto ON  M4S 1T4 
 
 
Dear Mr. Janigan:  
 
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc.  

2017-2021 Payment Amounts  
Ontario Energy Board File Number EB-2016-0152 
 

This will acknowledge receipt on October 3, 2016 of your letter regarding expert 
evidence.  
 
The OEB confirms that VECC may engage Dr. Laurence Booth to assist with 
interrogatories, cross examination and argument. As always, intervenors should be 
mindful of the OEB’s considerations in awarding costs which are set out in section 5 of 
the OEB’s Practice Direction on Cost Awards. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
 cc:  Parties to EB-2016-0152 

http://www.ontarioenergyboard.ca/oeb/_Documents/Regulatory/Practice_Direction_on_Cost_Awards.pdf

